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05/09/2020  23:39:162020/3575/P OBJ Laurence Smith I own a flat on the junction of Primrose Hill Road and King Henrys Road, and the proposed pole and wire 

would be directly along the line of sight from the flats and the external stairs to the flats, and be detrimental to 

the enjoyment looking out as it would always be in view. The great thing about Camden is the secular 

community that we enjoy, with Christians, Muslims, Jews and many other faiths and people of no faith living 

cheek by jowel in harmony. No religion forces on another their beliefs. Now by planning to put a wire "Camden 

Eruv" in clear view of the flat, one religion is claiming the right to interfere with the enjoyment and freedom of 

another. This is not what our society is built upon and could even incite unrest and racism. It is right and 

proper that the Jewish faith be allowed to enjoy their beliefs as they see fit, but I do not request a crucifix to be 

placed in front of their window or force symbols of my faith to be in their eye sight. The presuit of their noble 

and right faith should be done in private, in their places of worship and in their own homes and not forced on 

us all by putting a visible obstruction.This planning application should be denied

31/08/2020  11:30:562020/3575/P OBJ NCPM I am objecting to this proposal because a satisfactory conclusion has been made where no black post is 

necessary and the wire currently does not interfere with anyone's home. Should this proposal be approved and 

acted upon, the wire, which is a clearly visible wire, will run directly across the middle of our windows. This is 

would be an inappropriate intrusion.
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